
   

THE CREDIT REVIEW REPORT ON PROTECTED 
DISCLOSURES 2021  

 

The Protected Disclosures Act 2014 requires public bodies to prepare and publish 

a report each year relating to the number of protected disclosures made to public 

bodies in the preceding year in addition to detailing the action taken in response 

to the disclosures made. Reports are required to be issued no later than 30 June.   

Credit Review received 0 protected disclosures  

during the reporting period 1st January 2021  to 31st 

December 2021.   


